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Ivanhoe Street Reconstruction Public Meeting scheduled for November 30

The City of Duluth invites the public to discuss the Ivanhoe Street Reconstruction Project (in
Lakeside) on Tuesday, November 30, 2010 at 6:30 PM at Rockridge School (west end of
Ivanhoe Street). The discussion will focus on the roadway and sidewalk layout, in preparation
for City Council action to proceed with design. This is a component of the City's Street
Improvement Program and is follow up to the initial meeting held on November 16.

If you have any questions or cannot attend the meeting, please send written comments by email
to the attention of Greg Stoewer, Project Engineer, at gstoewer@duluthmn.gov by November
30, 2010.
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